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PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
This project will improve safety at the intersection of West Eau Gallie Boulevard and Mosswood Drive in the City 
of Melbourne. The project will widen the south side of West Eau Gallie Boulevard to construct new eastbound 
and westbound left turn lanes for West Eau Gallie Boulevard traffic to make turns onto Mosswood Drive.  

Additional improvements include resurfacing the eastbound and westbound travel lanes, adding new 
pavement markings and signage, improving drainage, and constructing sidewalk and curb ramps. 

WHAT TO EXPECT  
Motorists should expect day and nighttime lane closures Monday through Friday in both eastbound and 
westbound directions on Eau Gallie Boulevard. In addition to these lane closures, a full eastbound, right 
lane will be closed to accommodate drainage activities. This closure will only impact eastbound Eau Gallie 
Boulevard throughout the project limits and will be in place day and night for approximately one month. 
Please see the below map for more details.

A temporary traffic shift will also be necessary to accommodate paving operations during the final phases 
of construction. Access to businesses and residences will be maintained throughout the project. Flagging 
operations, signage and electronic message boards will be used to inform motorists and direct traffic around 
any closures. Updates about the above traffic impacts will be made on the project webpage listed below.

Uneven pavement is a common, unavoidable roadway condition with resurfacing projects as the contractor must put down different layers of asphalt 
during different phases of construction. Motorists are asked to use extra caution while driving through the work zone. Road conditions during construction 
are short-term and will become less apparent as the project progresses.

Additionally, the level of work activity will vary during different phases of construction, and paving operations will be intermittent. Please note the 
construction schedule may change due to weather or other unexpected conditions. To stay up-to-date on traffic impacts, including lane closures and 
detours, please visit the project webpage at  www.CFLRoads.com. 

Financial Project 
Identification No.: 

444176-1
SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS

S.R. 518 (W. Eau Gallie Blvd.) from Mosswood Dr. to Stewart Ave. 

Brevard County

Contact Info: 
Melanie Hand 
Community Outreach Coordinator 
321-634-6111  
melanie.hand@dot.state.fl.us

PROJECT START
Fall 2020

CONTRACTOR
OHL USA, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$760,00

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Early 2021
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